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Fwd: Invitation to Regional Irrigators Association Congress on November 16, 2023 in

Magsaysay, Occidental Mindoro
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Region 4-B Regional Irrigation Office <r4b@nia.gov.ph> Thu, Nov 9, 2023 at 1:12 PM
To: Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: NIA MIMAROPA IDS <niamimaropa.ids@gmail.com>

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV

Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

3rd flr, 1515 DENR by the Bay Bldg., Roxas Boulevard, Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila

Dear Director Claudio:
Warm greetings from the National Irrigation Administration (NIA) MIMAROPA!

[ hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you that the venue for the Regional IA
Congress on November 16, 2023, has changed from Season's Hotel, San Jose, Occidental Mindoro, to
Magsaysay Hillside Resort, Magsaysay, Occidental Mindoro. The change is due to a scheduling conflict
with the Department of Education's event at Season's Hotel on the same date. Rest assured that all
other event details will remain unchanged. We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your
understanding.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our Regional Irrigators
Association Secretariat at mimaropa@nia.gov.ph and/or telephone number (043) 288-7267 and/or
mobile number: 0917-704-9897/0968-669-9473.

We genuinely appreciate your understanding and flexibility in this matter. We look forward to
welcoming you and all participants to the Regional IA Congress on November 16, 2023.

Attached is the Program of Activities for your reference and guidance.

Thank you, and we remain at your service for any assistance you may require.
Very truly yours,

RONILIO M. CERVANTES
Acting Regional Manager

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s)
and may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the
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intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately
alert the sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.
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